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Thursday 13th March 2025 
 

Woodpecker Walks for World Autism Acceptance Month 
 
Dear Parent/ Carers, 
 
On World Autism Awareness Day - Wednesday 2nd April 2025. 
Woodpecker Hall will be walking a mile to help raise funds for the National Autistic Society. 
 
Woodpecker Hall are stepping up to the Spectrum Colour Walk 2025, run by the National Autistic 
Society to help raise funds to support autism projects across the UK, and improve the quality of life 
of people with autism. The National Autistic Society help the 700,000 autistic people in the UK and 
their families. We will join thousands of people across the UK, and this will be a brilliant opportunity 
to spend time outdoors and improve the mental and physical wellbeing of our children. 
 
On the day, please dress up in colourful clothes and bring along a £1 donation.   
 
The walk will take place within our school playground and throughout the day we will collectively be 
walking 20+ miles, as a school. We are excited to be part of raising awareness for Autism and hope 
you can support us. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
                                                                                       

Headteacher Woodpecker Hall Academy                                                              
NSCT Leader of Primary of Education                                                                     
 


